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	Literacy
 We have been learning the following sounds; l, ll, ff
· We have been learning to blend simple words for reading.
· We have been learning keywords the, and, go
· Making a spider from paper and the labelling it..
Please practise the sounds with your child, using the actions to support them. When writing the letters, try to follow the instructions given on the sheet.
	Numeracy
We have been learning to sort items into sets and say what the criteria is.
Counting to 20 and back.
Using the dice to play a simple adding and subtracting game.

	Other areas
They have been sorting the leaves they collected last week and then describing them.
Using different types of paper to create a poppy picture. 
Letter join-  jelly letters.
Next week’s missions are;
· Making a spider web picture using pastels and chalk.
· Making spiders from the construction, thinking about the pieces they will need and then drawing and labelling them.
· Observing spiders and then using some words to describe them.
· Using the natural materials to make a spider.
	What’s next?
Thank you to those parents who attended the reading workshop. We hope you found it useful. Reading books are coming home this week and I have provided a sheet to explain strategies to use with your child at home.

Next week is World Nursery Rhyme week. Please try to say a few nursery rhymes with your child. You could even try to change the rhymes by swapping some of the rhyming words.


Mrs Such & Miss Spearing



